
 

 

Public Notice 
Follow-Up Forum: Long Lake Fire Service Updates 

The City of Long Lake will be holding a 'Follow-Up Forum: Long Lake Fire Service 
Updates' open house event on Thursday, May 18 to share the latest information 

regarding ongoing Long Lake Fire Department discussions, and to welcome 
community input from any residents of our fire service coverage area (Long Lake, 

Medina, Minnetonka Beach, and Orono). We'll also be taking a moment to introduce 
everyone to our new Fire Chief, Mike Heiland. A quorum of the Long Lake Council will be 

in attendance at this event. 
 

FOLLOW-UP FORUM: LONG LAKE FIRE SERVICE UPDATES 
Thursday, May 18 
6:30 pm - 8:30 pm 

Calvin Presbyterian Church – Fellowship Hall 
(177 Glendale Drive, Long Lake, MN 55356)   

  
We must note that we continue to be sincerely appreciative of our Long Lake Fire 

Department firefighters, who are truly committed to the safety of the friends, 
neighbors, and communities our Department serves. We recognize that the ongoing 
situation with regard to the future of fire services in Long Lake and surrounding cities 

has undoubtedly been a distraction, and we're deeply grateful to our team of 
firefighters and officers for leading by example.   

  
If you may be new to learning of this important matter and are looking for further 

background information, please visit the homepage of our website 
at www.longlakemn.gov. Links to news, correspondence, and a video of our last open 

house held on November 17, 2022 are available for your viewing. 
  
 

  

 

Thank you for your interest in City of Long Lake news and information, 
and have a great day! 
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